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Amevican College of Surgeons
Founded by Surgeons of the United States and Canada, 1913
633 N Saint Clair St, Chicago, IL 60611-3211

Enclosed please find your American College of Surgeons membership card. We send it with our sincere
thanks for your continued participation in the College.

Because electronic communications play such an important role today, the College increasingly is using
e-mail and its Web site to get important information to our members. Therefore, I urge you to please visit
the College’s Web portal at www.efacs.org to update your member profile, including your current contact
information and areas of special interest, in our online directory.

There are a number of other things you can do via the College’s Web portal—pay your dues online,
participate in the online CME program for the Journal of the American College of Surgeons, register for
a meeting or a workshop, and much more. So be sure to visit www.efacs.org on a regular basis.

Once again, please accept my sincere thanks for your continued support of the College. In today’s
difficult and challenging environment, the term “strength in numbers” could not be more relevant. Your
continued involvement is essential if we are to be true to our mission statement: Dedicated to improving
the care of the surgical patient and to safeguarding standards of care in an optimal and ethical practice
environment.

Sincerely,
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Thomas R. Russell, MD, FACS
Executive Director

American College of Surgeons
Founded by Surgeons of the United States and Canada, 1913

whose signature is given above, is a member of the American
College of Surgeons and is entitled to the rights, benefits, and
privileges granted under the Bylaws.
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